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            Our annual Holiday Show - Gallery of Gifts 

is in full swing, and we are so excited to share 

some news with you. 

As we are approaching NAL’s 60th 

Anniversary (1961), we are going to offer you a 

lot of exhibit and competition opportunities, and 

lots of good deals on beautiful original artworks 

and prints from well established artists. 

          As we slowly and carefully step into the 

new year, we would like to wish you an 

incredibly Happy and successful New Year and 

plenty of artistic opportunities wrapped with 

absolutely fantastic and fresh beginnings. 

            Have a blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year, 

                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                 

                                      Your NAL family 

 


